
 PK-6 BACK TO SCHOOL CONFERENCE SURVEY-PARENT SUMMARY 
 

266 parents took the Back to School Conference Survey: below you can see where the 
responses came from, per grade level PK-6. 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
● 95.8% felt having the opportunity to sit down with their child's teacher in this form was beneficial.  
● 254 responded YES, 11 responded NO. 

 
What is one thing you really like about having Back-To-School conferences? 

● Meeting the teacher one-on-one 
● Getting school pictures done with  
● This year was a lot less hectic!  
● Getting so many things done with all at once. 
● Getting my child more comfortable with going back to school. 



● Great information.  
● Friendly, helpful and well organized. 
● Getting concerns out of the way. 

 
What is one thing you would recommend changing about Back-To-School conferences? 
(182 responses total) 

● 49% of the responses said “nothing” “things went great this year” “no changes” 
● 18% want them to take place the week before Labor Day so all schools can start on the same day. But like 

the current process. *hard with daycare when high school students/siblings are back at school and the 
young ones are not.  

● 13% want time slots to change. Have them in evenings, after school.  
● Greeters/more signs to help know where to go. 
● More time with teachers 
● Checklist of what they should all bring. i.e. iPad form, snack cart, picture form, etc. to make things go 

smoother.  
 
Any additional feedback you would like to share regarding the current Back-To-School Conference format?  

● So much better than the open house format a few years ago!  
● Like the concept but not the delay in school starting 2 days late 
● LOVE IT!  
● All school needs to start the same day.  
● Great opportunity to get everything done at once!  
● Great system, well organized!  
● Love them, would never want to go back to the “open house” format.  
● Help accommodate working families more on the time slots available. 
● Great program, please continue it!  
● Having a start day comparable to other schools, I think if back to school conferences are to continue the 

date of the first in classroom school day need adjusting. 


